To
Dr. Arun Neopane
Editor-in-Chief,
Journal of Nepal Pediatric Society.
Sub: Submission of manuscript
Dear Sir

Please find herewith an enclosed “Original Article” entitled “Observer variability in head circumference measurement using routine versus non-stretchable tapes in children” for possible publication in your esteemed journal. Though it is known since long that significant observer variability exists in anthropometric measurements, and stretchable tapes are not reliable after being used over a period of time, there are no published studies on how to minimize this variability. Non-stretchable exclusive tapes for OFC measurement have recently become available.  The present study was carried out to find whether the use of non-stretchable tape can minimize the observer variability or not.  There are no prior publications or submissions with any overlapping information. The work is not and will not be submitted to any other journal while under consideration by your journal. Each author listed on the manuscript has seen and approved the submission of this version of the manuscript and takes full responsibility for the manuscript.
Thanking you

Kind regards

Dr Pareshkumar A Thakkar
Associate Professor of Pediatrics,

Medical College Baroda, Gujarat, India.
